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Application Changes 
 

 

Based on feedback from the thousands of agents that use the Ohio FAIR Plan (OFP), some 

improvements have been made to OFP’s applications. 

 

Among the changes are: 

 

- Photos are no longer required. 

 

- Language confirming a binder is optional has been added. 

 

- Questions clarifying the statutory requirements regarding OFP have been added. 

 

- Questions about the property’s systems have been removed. 

 

- Homeowners liability coverage may be increased to $300,000. 

 

- Clarified that the applicant is providing permission for an inspection. 

 

These changes have been deployed and will be in effect for your next application. 

 
~~~ 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact OFP at 614-839-6446 or 800-282-1772. 


